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Parish Officials to Hold Meeting with Seafood Industry to Discuss Spill  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Officials with the Terrebonne Parish offices of Public Safety and Emergency Preparedness in conjunction 

with the Terrebonne Economic Development Authority will be holding an information session on Friday 

April 30 for members of the local seafood industry to discuss the effects of the recent oil spill in the Gulf 

Mexico.  

 

This session will begin at 1:30 pm in the Terrebonne Parish Council Meeting Room located on the second 

floor of the parish Government Tower (8026 Main Street Houma, LA 70360).   

 

Further updates on the spill can be obtained via:    

http://www.deepwaterhorizonresponse.com/go/site/2931/ 

http://www.tpcg.org  

 


